From:Whittingham, GideonSent:06 September 2018 18:23

To: Planning

Subject: FW: Re Planning Dept, application no 2018/3241/HS2 - objection - llgd - AG

Gideon Whittingham Senior Planner

Telephone: 020 7974 5180



On Behalf Of Will Young | Supporting Wall

Sent: 04 September 2018 21:03

To: Whittingham, Gideon < Gideon. Whittingham@camden.gov.uk > Subject: Re Planning Dept, application no 2018/3241/HS2

Dear Gideon,

I am writing as a resident of application 2018/3241/HS2.

I understand there is a current consultation period - though it is a shame this has come to my attention so late as it appears to have been advertised poorly and over August.

The substance appears to be up to 40-70 lorry trips per day over up to 16 months to remove waste from the demolition of buildings in preparation for HS2, across Harrington Street, in a hugely populated residential area.

As I understand it, the original agreement with HS2 involved far fewer lorries, and to use Granby Terrace as the main route - passing far fewer residents.

This clear has huge implications for noise, air pollution and safety in the area. I would like to object to the proposal in the strongest terms, and suggest that severe limits on the number of lorries need to be enforced, and the original Granby Terrace route reinstated to limit the impact.

I would also like to know what sort of compensation and/or protection may be offered to residents in either scenario given the severity of this activity.

Please confirm receipt, and I would appreciate being kept up to date with progress on this application.

Regards,

Will. Young

Supporting Wall www.supportingwall.com

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected. This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from your computer. See our new Privacy Notice here which tells you how we store and process the data we hold about you and residents.

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected. This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from your computer. See our new Privacy Notice here which tells you how we store and process the data we hold about you and residents.